AACCLA

Association of American Chambers of
Commerce in Latin America and the Caribbean

October 30, 2024

Andress Appolon
Founder and CEO
Appolon Strategies LLC

Dear Andress:

Congratulations on your election to the Governing Board of the Association of
American Chambers of Commerce in Latin America and the Caribbean (AACCLA).

We appreciate your commitment to serve the AACCLA membership, which is a
testament to the importance of our shared mission to advocate for trade and
investment between the countries of Latin America, the Caribbean and the United
States through free trade, free enterprise and competitive markets.

Now more than ever, AACCLA provides a valuable platform for AmChams to
work together and in partnership with the U.S. Chamber to serve as a voice for the
business community and to contribute to economic growth and opportunity in the
Americas. Your leadership and expertise will help advance AACCLA’s strategic
priorities as we promote our shared values, advocate for AmChams’ common policy
priorities and provide tools to strengthen member AmChams.

We look forward to working with you. Please count on the AACCLA Secretariat
team for support and feel free to reach out to us at any time.

Sincerely,

Anne McKinney
Executive Vice President, AACCLA
Vice President, Americas

U.S. Chamber of Commerce

U.S. Chamber of Commerce 1615 H Street NW
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